
Available at all Peterborough Libraries, including the 

Mobile Library 

The Summer Reading Challenge begins Saturday 

July 10th 2021

And runs until Saturday September 11th 2021

It’s completely FREE to take part!

Complete the 

Challenge and 

you’ll get your own 

certificate

wildworldheroes.org.uk


